

Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 * P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 * email: our@upd.edu.ph

29 June 2015

MEMORANDUM MRC No. 15-09

TO

ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES

FROM:

MARILYN R. CANTA, Ph.D.

University Registrar

RE

OFFERING OF MATH 1, MATH 2 and MATH 17 CLASSES

This is to inform all Colleges that per official communication to us by the College of Science's Institute of Mathematics, the following prioritization scheme will be followed:

<u>Math 17</u> classes will be prioritized for freshmen who are in programs requiring Calculus (Math 53), as well as for students who need to retake the course. Other students, if not accommodated in this semester, may take Math 17 in the succeeding terms.

Math 1 may be taken by all except BS Math students.

<u>Math 2</u> cannot be taken for credit by students of degree programs which require at least Math 11.

Please note that these Math offerings will be spread out throughout the school year.

We hope Colleges may allow their students to take these Math courses in terms other than those indicated in their curriculum checklist.

For your guidance please.

Thank you very much.